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Responding!         Restoring!       Rejoicing! 
PRAYERS FOR THE WEEK 

from PCC Prayer Partnership 
 

Sunday, November 13 We give 
thanks and pray for caregivers in 
Malawi who work to ensure that 
children have a safe environment to 
live, play and learn, as well as 
access to vital health-care services. 
 

Monday, November 14 We pray for 
the members and work of the 
Committee on Church Doctrine. 

 

Tuesday, November 15 We pray for the people 
who gather and serve at Place of Hope Indigenous 
Presbyterian Church in Winnipeg, Manitoba, and 
we give thanks for their ministry. 
 

Wednesday, November 16 We pray for members 
of the church who work to preserve the history of 
their congregations. 
 

Thursday, November 17 We pray for the house 
church ministry of Two Rivers Church in Guelph, 
Ontario, as the congregation grows in outreach to 
their neighbours with the transforming love of 
Christ. 
 

Friday, November 18 We give thanks for the Rev. 
Martin Kalimbe, outgoing Executive Director of 
Theological Education by Extension in Malawi, and 
we pray for his successor. 
 

Saturday, November 19 We remember those who 
have died because of transphobic violence. We 
lament the church’s role in contributing to prejudice 
and hatred of transgender people; and we commit 
to working for a future where transgender people 
can flourish. 
 

WEEK OF NOV. 13 - Nov. 19 
 

Tues Nov 15 - Heritage Meeting @ 9:30am 
Wed Nov 16 - Fun & Fitness @ 10:00am 
Wed Nov 16 - Music Pups @ 5:15pm 
Thurs Nov 17 - Music Pups @ 11:00am 
Sat Nov 19 - St. Andrew’s Christmas Bazaar 

SHORTBREAD UPDATE 
 

Shortbread Packers Needed. We are looking for 
volunteers to help pack shortbread at the church 

this Wednesday Nov 16
th
 from 9-11:30 and 

continuing until the Bazaar.  
 

Bakers are still needed. There is just under 50lbs of 
butter left at the church that needs to be picked up 

and made into shortbread. If you are new to 
making shortbread, you can pick up the recipe and 
a detailed description of how to make shortbread in 
the church office. There is also a video available. 
Sign out butter from the church freezer and return 

baked shortbread to the church. 
 

Remember, we are always happy to receive your 
unwanted cookie tins for this project. 

 

Shortbread order forms and posters are available 
as you enter the church. Please collect orders from 
family and friends. The pick-up dates will be Sat. 
Dec. 3 10am-2pm and Sun Dec. 4 12pm-2pm.  

 

Call Sue Heald (621-2226) for further information. 

ST. ANDREW’S BAZAAR 
 

Our annual bazaar is back! 
On Saturday Nov. 19 from 11am-3pm 

 

Jewellery Table ~ Bake Table  
Country Kitchen ~ Knitting Table  

Nearly New Table ~ Christmas Room  

 
Get your picture  
taken with Santa 

ST. ANDREW’S SHEPHERD’S PIES 
 

The chefs of the Mission & Outreach Committee 
have once again donned their aprons to prepare 

yummy St. Andrew’s Shepherd’s Pie for you.  
Just heat, serve and enjoy!  

 

This year all pies are the popular single serving 
size at $7 each. 

 

To claim one or more of these mouth-watering 
dinners, just add your name to the signup sheet 

posted outside the office. Pick up at St. Andrew’s 
Bazaar, Saturday, November 19. 

 

You'll love them! 
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From Joyce 
 

I can hardly believe that the week is upon 
us for the St. Andrew’s Bazaar, Saturday 

November 19
th
! It will be a busy time for many in 

our congregation who are baking shortbread for 
pre-orders, as well as those baking for the bake 
table. The Seekers and St. Aiden’s Guild along 
with our Christmas Room people are all preparing 
to welcome the community for this exciting time of 
fundraising. Pre-ordered Shepherd’s pies have 
been prepared for pick up with proceeds going to 
support important organizations in our community 
that also reach out to help others. Santa will be 
ready to welcome children of all ages for a chat 
and pictures. And though there is no tea room, 
there will be hot dogs and refreshments available 
to get you through your shopping and allow some 
time for gathering with others.  
 

You can read about all of this in other places of the 
newsletter, but I share because I am deeply 
grateful for the time and energy, not to mention 
gifts of money and talent, that people from the 
congregation give toward making this happen. I 
could not begin to name names as I would be sure 
to miss someone, but please know that you are 
seen and appreciated! May God prepare us to be 
a welcoming people, loving each other and the 
community, even as we work and raise funds for 
this ministry.  

STEWARDSHIP MOMENTS 
 

We make a living by what we get, but 
we make a life by what we give. 

 

Winston Churchill – former Prime Minister  
of the United Kingdom 

 

Offerings can be sent via etransfer to 
offerings.standrewspres@tbaytel.net 

 

OPERATION UNDERCOVER  
 

St Andrew`s will once again be supporting the 
Operation Undercover Project, which provides new 

socks and underwear to children aged 4 to 14 
years whose families are in need . We are 

supporting Community Clothing Assistance (May 
St.) in this endeavour. We ask that you donate 

children`s socks and 
underwear to this very 

worthwhile cause, and bring 
those items to the church, 

anytime until December 11th. 
Thank you for your support!  

BAKERS NEEDED 
 

We are looking for baking volunteers to donate 
their baked goods to our bake table for the  

St. Andrew’s Bazaar on Nov. 19. Any amount of 
baking from a loaf or pan of squares to multiple 

items would be a welcome addition. Baking 
should be delivered Friday Nov. 18

th 
from 9:00am-

5:30pm in order to have them priced and ready to 
sell on Saturday morning. Proceeds go towards 

the work and ministry of the congregation.  

FABRIC/UPHOLSTERY CLEANER 
 

Our Custodian, Sheila Berry, is in need of a 
handheld fabric cleaner to use on our church 

chairs. If you have one you’d like to loan/donate 
please call the church office 622-4273 

HERITAGE 
 

Lest we forget… in recognition of Remembrance 
Day the Heritage Committee has arranged a 

memorial collection on the Heritage Wall. 
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